
   

 

Top Tip! 

Continue to discuss with your child their move to Foundation 2. Transition preparation takes time. Some children are able 

to adapt easily while other children find it difficult to adjust to the unfamiliar. There are some helpful tips on transition in 

this article below. Although not all information is relevant there are some helpful tips. 

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/childhood/parents/transition/Pages/supporttransition.aspx 

 

 

Reminders  

We are still having our splash pool sessions every day except 

Tuesdays.   

Please provide a large bottle of water for your child each day, as it is 

extremely hot and little children need to stay hydrated. 

The Foundation 1 and 2 Graduation will take place on Thursday the 8th 

of June, 2017 at 8:30am to 9:00am. Foundation 1 children should be 

smartly dressed. 

 

 

This Week in F1  1/06/2017 

 

A look back at this week… 

 

The children have been building their 

own spaceships. 

 

At home: 

Talk about the solar system. Look at the 

planets and encourage your child to ask 

questions about what he or she sees.  

We have been listening to this song in class. 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed it. 

www.youtube.com/watch?v=BZ-qLUIj_A0 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following week we will be: 

 Reading “Aliens Love Underpants” 

(please type in “Aliens Love underpants” 

on You Tube and scroll down to the 

Buzzing books version)  

 Patterns 

 Counting beyond 10. 

 About using technology. 

 Continue to use the Beebot’s 

 Creative activities to do with space 

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/childhood/parents/transition/Pages/supporttransition.aspx

